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ADMINISTRATIVE  
In the presumed aftermath of Proposition 1, the Commission is
to gain a better understanding of fiscal impacts to our local
contract providers and identify the providers that would take
the biggest hit. 

1.

Identify alternative funding sources to address the Proposition
1 shortfall including drawing down federal funds. 

2.

Dialogue with the Board of Supervisors relative to potential
Proposition 1 shortfall.

3.

Better understanding of what Cal-AIM to our current providers4.
Commissioners to seek clarification on budget formulation
and reimbursement processes. How do we reduce red tape on
releasing SALT funds?

5.

OUTREACH
Improve the overall communication between DMH-MHC-
Board of Supervisors. Commissioners work to have regular
meetings with their Supervisorial deputies. 

1.

Facilitate regular meetings between Lisa Wong, DMH Director,
and the MHC.

2.

Develop active participation between the MHC with SALTs,
USCCs, MHSA Community Planning Team.

3.

Discuss holding occasional evening meetings so the public
could participate.

4.

Develop and email list from each district.5.
Commissioners should actively participate in local SALTs and
health neighborhoods.

6.

The MHC has established two priorities along with targets for
each priority.

Mental Health Commission (MHC) Priorities

While various priorities are interconnected and crucial, the following
list represents the most pertinent areas that need immediate
attention for the MHC. These targeted areas are intended to
streamline the commission's efforts towards achieving established
goals.


